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I0CFR 21.21

June 14, 2014

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF' INTERIM 10 CFR PART 21 REPORT REGARDING COMMERCIAL-
GRADE DEDICATION NONCONFORMANCE

By letter dated October 18, 2013 (Revised October 25, 2013), CB&I submitted an interim report in accordance
with 10 CFR 21.21 pertaining to the identification of commercial grade dedication nonconformance.
Specifically, CB&I Laurens did not establish adequate commercial-grade dedication program for material used in
the AP1000 Safety Related Module Sleeves and R365 module assembly.

Evaluation of the conditions identified in the October 18, 2013 (Revised October 25, 2013), interim report was
scheduled to be completed January 31, 2014. The evaluation was completed January 31, 2014 and results
reported January 31, 2014, to the General Manager (responsible officer). The conditions were determined to be,
not reportable in accordance with 10 CFR Part 21.

To address the delayed in submittal of the Closure of Interim 1OCFR Part 21 Report dated June 14, 2014, a
C/PAR was written to identify the root cause, corrective action and preventive action.

If you have any questions pertaining to this information, please contact me at (864) 683-3986.

Regards,

George W. Kenney

QA/QC Manager

cc: Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region 11

Marquis One Tower
.245 Peachtree Center Avenue N.E., Suite 1200.,
Atlanta, GA 30303.


